
To the residents of the
Little Miami Local School District

Little Miami Local Schools
7247 Zoar Road
Maineville OH 45039
August 2017

A message from Superintendent Greg Power
For the sixth year in a row, Little Miami has experienced unprecedented growth 
in student enrollment. While we are thrilled to welcome so many new faces to 
our classrooms, our increasing numbers have made our master facility plan 
critical for dealing with this growth. Please join us Aug. 30 for an update from 
our planning consultants.

Join us for a Master Plan update
After more than a year of public meetings, focus groups and community 
surveys, consultants from Emersion DESIGN/Fanning Howey will provide an 
update to the community regarding Little Miami’s master facility plan.

This will include information about projects proposed as part of the 3.7 mill 
bond issue that will appear on the November ballot.

The meeting is open to the public!

7 p.m.
Little Miami High School AuditoriumAug. 30

www.LittleMiamiSchools.com
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•	 On Aug. 10, we opened our doors to more than 4,800 students, the most in Little Miami history! That 
includes	344	new	kindergarten	students	and	59	students	who	registered	AFTER	the	first	day	of	school.

•	 For	the	second	year	in	a	row,	25	new	teachers	have	been	hired	for	this	year,	filling	the	spots	of	retirees	
or leading new classes due to our growth.

•	 75% of our students ride Little Miami buses. Our buses travel 52 routes and more than 5,000 miles a day.

Our buses are rolling and our 
schools are open for the 
2017-2018 school year! 

WELCOME BACK!WELCOME BACK!

THE GROWTH CONTINUES . . .THE GROWTH CONTINUES . . .

Aug 2017 postcard.indd   2 8/21/17   1:36 PM


